Robin Crotty

From: Robin Crotty

Sent: Friday, May 29, 2020 4:20 PM

To: Robin Crotty

Subject: FW: 4th Street Closure to Vehicle traffic

From: Erica Linson

Date: May 29, 2020 at 3:49:44 PM MDT

To: Participate <participate@ketchumidaho.org>
Subject: 4th Street Closure to Vehicle traffic

Dear Ketchum City Council:

| am heartened to hear of the recommendation to close 4th street between Walnut and Leadville to
vehicle traffic this summer. It will keep the city center vibrant to promote foot and bicycle mobility,
possibly more vibrant than with cars, yet quieter and more enjoyable to spend time in.

The great pause we had silver linings. One of them is to appreciate the place we are in, at a slower pace.
May encouraging more human friendly (pedestrian) enjoyment of our downtown achieve both

increased commercial traffic and heightened enjoyment of place.

And last and most importantly, it will lower our carbon footprint, as if we don’t do that in the next 10
years, we’ll neither enjoy increased economic activity nor place.

*Thank you*
Warm regards,
Erica Linson

PO Box 5273
Ketchum, ID 83340



